
From: Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 6/21/2017 12:48:16 PM
Subject: RE: Director of Communications Contact

I can’t see her email. Can you try re-forwarding it to me?
 
Thanks!
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 4:30 PM
 
To: Tori Beth Black 
Cc: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Fw: Director of Communications Contact
 
​FYI. This is for the opiod hearings.

From: Haley Mottel
 
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 3:10 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Caroline Delleney
 
Subject: Director of Communications Contact 
 
Danny,
It was great catching up with you today. I’ve copied Caroline Delleney, the Speaker’s Director of Communications, on 
this email. I also let her know that your communications staff would be following up with her in the near future. 
Please let me know if you need anything!
Thank you,
Haley
Haley Mottel
Assistant Legal Counsel to the Speaker
Office of the Speaker of the South Carolina House of Representatives
506 Blatt Building
Office: (803) 734-3127
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